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April 27, 2018 

Michael J. Schmitt 
Chairman 

Robert Cicero 
Vice Chairman 

Talina R. Mathews 
Commissioner 

RE: An Investigation of a Possible Vacancy on the Board of Commissioners of North 
Marshall Water District, Case No. 2018-00011 

Dear Mr. McCoy: 

Thank you for your interest in serving as a commissioner on the North Marshall Water 
District board of commissioners ("North Marshall Board"). As you may know, the Public 
Service Commission of Kentucky ("Commission") received multiple nominations to fill the 
two vacancies on the North Marshall board. The Commission would like to invite you to 
come to its office at 211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, Kentucky 40602, to interview for the 
position. Because the Commission would like to fill these positions as quickly as possible, 
it plans to conduct all interviews by May 11 , 2018. Please contact Brenda Stith at (502) 
782-2551 to schedule your interview. If, for any reason, you are no longer interested in 
the position, we would appreciate you contacting Ms. Stith to let the Commission know. 
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Sincerely, 

~~--12. . -P~ 
Gwen R. Pinson 
Executive Director 
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